
 

 
T h e  M I S S I O N  o f  t h e  T i m b e r l a n e  R e g i o n a l  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  i s  t o  e n g a g e  a l l  s t u d e n t s  i n  c h a l l e n g i n g  a n d  r e l e v a n t  

l e a r n i n g  o p p o r t u n i t i e s ,  e m p h a s i z i n g  h i g h  a s p i r a t i o n s  a n d  p e r s o n a l  g r o w t h .  

            March 16, 2021 

 

Dear TRHS parents and guardians:                                                                                                 

 

After completing contact tracing and consulting with NH DHHS, we have come to the recommendation that we 

will continue TRHS as fully remote for Thursday and Friday. That will give us 10 consecutive days between the 

last known positive case in the building and the date that we are bringing students back to school (the equivalent 

of a quarantine). 

 

In total, we have done contact tracing on four separate groups of cases of COVID 19.  Between the four 

situations, over thirty students and staff have had to quarantine due to either a positive test or close contact to 

someone who has tested positive.  One group of cases stems from a non-school related wrestling tournament 

held in Hampton, NH on March 6 and the other three involve fewer students and staff and are unrelated.   

 

At present, we intend to resume with in-school instruction on March 22 for all students who opted into the 

default model. 

Thank you for your patience as we work diligently to ensure that we are providing a safe school for students and 

district employees. 
 

 

Sincerely. 

Dr. Brian Cochrane                                                                 Don Woodworth 
Interim Superintendent of Schools                                                          TRHS School Principal 
 

 


